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We are asking permission to host a walking event on the bike path, Saturday, May 10,
2008 from 8:00 AM — 1:00 PM. This would be a fundraising event for the Humane
Society of the Black Hills. Participants will be asked to make a pledged donation to
participate, and donated prizes will be awarded. Our hope is to have 150 participants, 25
volunteers, and 7 vendors.

We would like 1o have people park in the public parking lot located on the southwest
corner of Fifth St. and New York St. We will then meet at the bandshell where we will
walk to Roosevelt Park and then return to the bandshell following the same section of the
bike path. All animals must be accompanied by their owner, and we intend to obey all
leash laws and clean-up ordinances.

The vendors wili be located to the south of the bandshell on the concrete pad. Each
vendor will be allowed a 10 x 10 ft. space.
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March 4, 2008

City Parks & Recreation Division
2915 Canyone Lake Dr.
Rapid City, SD 577-2-2496

RE: Humane Society Dog Jog

This is an annual! fund-raising event, scheduled for May 10 at Memorial Park. The
Humane Society has rented the bandshell for that day, and by this application requests a
Special Event Permit from the Parks Dept.

This is an event where participants raise money for the Humane Society through pledges.
Participants receive prizes reflective of the amount of money they raise.

Set-up will be from 8:00 to 9:00 am., and the event will begin at 9:00. After registration,
participants and their dogs will walk or jog from Memorial Park to Roosevelt Park, and
back to Memorial Park using the bike path. People not wishing to complete the entire
course can return to Memorial Park as they wish. The Humane Society will provide litter
bags for each participant, and on-course watet stations for participants and their dogs.

After the participants return to Memorial Park, we will conduct contests and
demonstrations on the concrete pad in front of the band shell. The event will conclude by

noon, followed by clean-up and breakdown, which will be completed by 1:00 p.m.

Participants will be directed to part their cars in the public parking lot on the Southeast
corner of 3™ St. and New York St.

If there is any additional information you need, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Philip L. Olson, CAWA
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